
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Larosa, Paul <plarosa@sled.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2016 12:07:41 PM
Subject: Emails

Attachments: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf
Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119 (1).pdf

Paul,
 
I received a letter from a Jack Reeves regarding nuclear power (prior emails were from Bill Stephens, who has 
stopped).  Revves copied Chief Keel and others as well.  Thought I should send to you out of precaution. If I get 
anything else I will send to you.
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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